
 

Commission Report for November & December, 2018 

Wendy Clubb, Aquatics Coordinator 

 

November 

High School Swim Season concluded. VTSC expanded their swim time to 2 hours Monday-Friday. 

Offered Minnows, Tadpoles, and Levels 1, 2, & 3. Level 4 was cancelled due to no enrollment. 

November Attendance: 

 Overall - 2319 

o Open Swims – 679 

o Lap Swims – 231 

o Tot Swims – 142 

o Senior/ Rehab – 67 

o P&R Swim Lessons - 202 

o Other (special events/ rentals) - 103 

o VTSC – 625 

o School District – 221 

o Lifeguard Training - 41 

 

December 

Drained Small Pool – did minor repairs, cleaned, and refilled over Christmas Break. 

Offered extra Open Swim and Lap Swim over Christmas Break. 

Offered Open Swim six nights per week. 

Offered Lap Swim seven days per week, most days with multiple time opportunities. 

Gilson Middle School offered a Swim EdCamp. 

VTSC offered their Learn to Swim Program and hosted two Postal Swim Meets. 



December Attendance:  

 Overall - 1419 

o Open Swims – 503 

o Lap Swims – 207 

o Tot Swims – 85 

o Senior/ Rehab – 91 

o P&R Swim Lessons - 0 

o Other (special events/ rentals) - 91 

o VTSC – 263 

o School District – 202 

o Lifeguard Training - 28 

 

Looking to the Future! 

 We’re offering another round of Swim Lessons starting in January and will include Minnows, 

Tadpoles and Levels 1-4.  

 We’re offering an Adult Swim Lesson class in January. 

 We’re offering Water Aerobics class in February. 

 VTSC to host their annual Banana Meet February 1st and 2nd. 

 We’re planning for extra Open Swim and Lap Swim during Spring Break. 

 We’re planning for the Pool Project Shut-down. 


